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NEWSLETTER Thursday 11th JULY 2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
The last couple of weeks have been jam packed with some wonderful enrichment activities. Please read on 
to find out all about what has been happening in school. 
BROADHEMPSTON LEARNERS 
 
BIRCH CLASS 
Birch class have been super busy! In Design 
Technology, the children in Birch have been 
looking at structures and were tasked with 
designing and making baby bear's chair. They 
chose from 3 different design options and 
worked independently to design and make 
their finished chair. Along the way, they 
tested out the strength of their structure 
before putting it to the final '10 second' test at 
the end! Not all of the chairs were successful 
and we discussed the features of those that 
were and how we could make improvements 
to those that weren't. 
 
 

 
SYCAMORE CLASS 
Sycamore Class had a fantastic night away camping at Forest and Beach. The children had so much fun 
playing outside in the forest areas, lighting fires, making dens and serving up a lovely cup of tea in the mud 
kitchen. Much fun was also had playing on the beach, paddling in the water, skimming stones and playing 
imaginative games (cats and eagles!) The children were so well behaved and were complimented several 
times on their manners. It was great to see how well the children mixed with the class from Landscove 
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School too. A highlight was definitely watching bats fly above us and listening to them on the bat detector at 
nightfall. We may be very tired (especially the teachers!) but it was a fabulous 2 days and the Sycamore 
teachers are very proud of all the children. 
 

 
 
OAK CLASS  
 After meeting the Doodlers in an earlier 
DT lesson and deconstructing them, Oak 
Class worked in teams to design their own 
considering the target user, purpose, 
function and form. They then decided on 
the final design and brought it to life! 

 
THE REFUGEE RUN The children did so 

well on their Refugee Run. It was great to 

see all the children encouraging and 

supporting each other. They also showed 

so much determination, keeping going 

even though they were tired. Some 

children managed to run over 4 kms and 

everyone ran at least 1 km. A great effort 

by all and well-done Eco Committee for 

organising it! We have already passed our 

target but please keep giving to support 

'Refugee Action' charity 

 



 
SAFEGUARDING & ATTENDANCE 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
…And something a little different from us this week! I 
know we have many budding authors in school – this 
guide gives some tips on stoking children’s interest 
and ability in writing from an early age. 
 
https://nationalcollege.com/guides/love-of-early-writing  
 
If you are concerned about a child’s wellbeing, please. 
contact the school or in non-school hours contact 
MASH on 0345 155 1071. 
Our designated safeguarding officer is Mrs. Ryder and 
the deputy safeguarding officers are Miss Barlow & 
Mrs Carwithen.  
 
 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

17.7.24 KS2 End of term production 2pm, Village Hall 

23.7.24 Leavers service @ St. Peter And St. Paul’s 2.30pm 

 

That’s all the news for now. Have a great weekend. 

 

 
 

Attendance:   

(Our school target is 97%)  
Whole school 96.6% 

Birch Class 97.3% 

Sycamore Class 96.4% 

Oak Class 96.3% 
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